28 September 2015

o e 9 NOTICE

ATTENTION STUDENTS

In continuation of notice dated 9 September 2015
regarding College collaboration with Alumna Dr. Aruna
Roy and following the internship program of ‘Shiksha
Ka Sawal’ in Rajasthan, the College is hereby informed
that Dr. Anshu Srivastava will be the Convenor and Ms.

Shubhra Seth will be the Co-Convenor of the program
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